
SUMMER WORK FOR AP GOVERNMENT AND POLITICS 
 
Per our meeting, please complete the following over the summer: 
 
1.Please familiarize yourself with my website.  

https://sites.google.com/a/mail.fcboe.org/stouts-ap-gov-2010-2011/ 
 
 

2. From the website, please check the tab titled “Summer Supreme Court Cases”. When you 
return, you will need a full working knowledge of these cases. You are not required to fill out 
anything, just learn them. This will put you several steps ahead in August. 
 
 
3. Please watch your REMIND texts for Supreme Court happenings over the summer! 
 
4. Become a NEWS JUNKIE!! 
 
5. Text me if you have any questions! 
 
Thanks and see you in August! 
 
 
 

https://sites.google.com/a/mail.fcboe.org/stouts-ap-gov-2010-2011/

